
Join Us 
on Zoom

Tuesday
May 23

10-11:30 am

A PPAL Briefing

Our children’s mental health system had
gaps and flaws before the pandemic.
COVID-19 only made things worse.
However, there are growing efforts to
make improvements in schools, insurance,
crisis care and family support.

Please join us at the Inside Track, a PPAL
briefing and networking meeting to get
updated on new and current resources,
news, legislative changes and advocacy
efforts that affect children, youth and
families.

The Inside 
Track

Visit

http://ppal.tinyc.co
/523insidetrack

to register and get the Zoom
link

All Parents, family leaders, family
partners, family support specialists

and others providing family
support are welcome!

Scan the QR code with your phone to register!
or see the link below!

http://ppal.tinyc.co/523insidetrack

